ST. ANDREW'S GARDINER CRICKET CLUB

FOUNDED 1916

INCORPORATED 1985



Shane Willmott

Managing Director

Melbourne Metropolitan Hospitality Pty Ltd

30 April 2016

Dear Shane,

I am writing on behalf of the organising committee for the centenary celebrations for St Andrews Gardiner Cricket Club, which culminated in the dinner at the Malvern Town Hall on Saturday April 16. It seems hard to believe that two weeks have passed since that wonderful night.

We wish to thank you and your team for putting on such an excellent dinner for the 200-plus people who attended. Not just for the fine food and the efficient table service, but also for the high class of the table decorations. Everything came together perfectly and we have received a large number of messages saying what a fantastic event it was.

Our president, Graham Bond, has moved back to Queensland for the winter, as per usual, so it's my pleasant task to write this. He fully endorses the sentiments I've expressed on behalf of the committee.

With best wishes

Bill Birch

(bill.birch6@bigpond.com)

Il Bril